
IN PLAIN SIGHT 
Do you know where your child hides objects  

in their bedrooms?? 

 

The Manalapan-Englishtown Community Alliance to Prevent Alcoholism and  
Drug Abuse will host its first, “Hidden in Plain Sight” program. 

 

The program will be presented by Special Agent Timothy P. McMahon, who is involved in the 
Drug Enforcement Administration and is the current acting Unit Chief for the Special Support 

Unit. The program will provide a replica of a teenager’s bedroom on display for participants to 
browse, observe, and become familiar with where and how teens might hide drugs and or  

paraphernalia.  This awareness event will allow  adults to be more proactive in identifying and 
helping a young person who might be using drugs. 

 

When: Thursday, September 27, 2018 at 7:00 p.m 

Where: Manalapan-Englishtown Middle School (MEMS) 

155 Millhurst Road 

 

More information about the “Hidden in Plain Sight” program is available 

on the Project ZERO and Manalapan Township websites – 

www.projectzeromanalapan.org or www.mtnj.org –  

You can also contact the Manalapan Health Department at 732-446-8345 

The Manalapan-Englishtown Community Alliance to Prevent Alcoholism  
and Drug Abuse presents : 

http://www.projectzeromanalapan.org
http://www.mtnj.org

